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9th March 2021  

Dear Families 

I’m writing to inform you about some changes to our delivery of Remote Learning. From Monday 15th March 

any student that is required to self-isolate for Covid related issues should join their lessons live from home. This 

applies to all Year Groups.  

Teachers will schedule the lessons and the link to join the session will be posted on the Teams channel. Students 

will also see this in their calendar on Teams. Students must follow their normal timetable each day and join the 

Teams lessons being live streamed from school.  

It is important that students check messages in their subject Teams throughout the self-isolation period. It is 

vital students attend online lessons. Normal attendance procedures will be followed if students do not attend 

remotely. Students must also follow the Teams code of conduct. The code of conduct is available in the “Teams 

Learning Portal” section of the school website here. Students will be expected to complete all work set, meet 

deadlines and submit any work that requires feedback to their teachers. We do stress the necessity of them 

accessing and completing work during any isolation period, unless of course they themselves are ill. If there are 

any issues with access to technology please do let us know.  

Many thanks for your continued support with Remote Learning. It is an ever changing landscape. I will continue 

to update you with any other relevant changes in due course.  

Mr S Clark  
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